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| am writing to express my deep concern and objection to the building of a Crematorium at
Firs Farm Wetlands and Playing Fields.
Draft policy DM BG16 in the Draft Enfield Local plan.

| find it totally unacceptable for so many reasons. Below are just a few:

1. The area has become such an important part of the community, especially during
the last year and provides a much needed haven .

2. The environment and wildlife will be deeply affected

3. Flooding. The fields are notoriously prone to this

4. It is so near to two schools and may be distressing for children to see constant
funeral processions along Firs Lane

5. Firs Lane is congested already, how can it cope with funeral hearses.

6. A Crematorium is normally located in a secluded, non- residential area. Firs Farm
Wetlands is neither of these.

I sincerely hope this plan will NOT go ahead



